
So you think that you have one of the best amateur radio mobile installations to be 

found?  Well here is your chance to show off that mobile rig and have 

the opportunity to compare it to dozens of others: HF, VHF, UHF, you name it. 

Thursday, August 08, 2024, 6:00 - 8:00 pm
The Portage County Amateur Radio Service (PCARS) will be sponsoring the 15 Annual

Amateur Radio Mobile Cruise-In Night at the             Restaurant -    
769 East Main Street in Ravenna. 

Hams from all over Northeast Ohio will be cruising in to check out the wide variety of 
mobile radio setups and get some ideas for their own vehicles.  

Prizes awarded for: 1st Neatest Installation 2nd Most Bands Covered 

More information contact 

Mike, KP4VZ, at 
President@portcars.org   

mailto:President@portcars.org



